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September 17, 2013
Dear Model UN Advisors,

It is with great pleasure and excitement that I invite you to the Fifteenth Annual Seton Hall
University Model United Nations Conference. SHUMUN XYV will be held on February 22nd and
23rd, 2014 at Seton Hall University in South Orange, New Jersey. We have been hard at work
planning for an engaging high quality conference for all of our delegates.

Keeping with SHUMUN tradition, we will utilize a tiered committee system in order to foster
a greater level of delegate interaction and engagement. Our Advanced and Intermediate level tiers
will operate as joint crisis committees within their respective tiers, while the Beginner tier will be
traditional committees.

The Advanced tier’s crisis simulation will be the American Civil War and is recommended
for delegates with two or more years of experience in Model UN. The Intermediate tier’s simulation
will be centered around the Nigerian terrorism crisis, recommended for delegates with a year or
more of experience. Our Beginner Committees will be the Organization of American States and the
UN General Assembly First Committee—Disarmament and International Security Committee
(DISEC); both are recommended for delegates with little or no Model UN experience.

Registration for SHUMUN XV will open on Monday, September 23rd, 2013 and will run
until November 15, 2013 for Priority Registration. Priority Registration will guarantee that your
delegates have a spot in the committees you select.

Priority Registration Fees are as follows:
School Fee $75.00
Per Delegate Fee $35.00

Normal registration will be open November 18, 2013 until January 17, 2014. Please note that we
will may be capping registration numbers and there may be a wait list after November 18th.

Normal Registration Fees are as follows:
School Fee $100.00
Per Delegate Fee $45.00

All our conference information and forms are available on our website: wwww.shumun.com. You
can also find a Contact Us form on there if you have any questions, comments, or concerns. If you
need to reach us immediately you can email us at shumunxv@gmail.com. We look forward to
seeing you and your delegates in February!

Sincerely,
Noha Zeitoun

Secretary General, SHUMUN XV
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